
PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE DEMOLITION 
Parking Structure 3 / Terminal 3

Wednesday, November 11 and Thursday, November 12 from 12AM to 4AM

Issued 10.21.20

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org

ACTIVITY
The Pedestrian Bridge between Parking Structure 3 and Terminal 3 will be demolished as 
part of the Automated People Mover Project.  Soft demolition activity is scheduled to begin 
Monday, October 26. Structural demolition and removal of the bridge will be performed over 
two nights, Wednesday, November 11 and Thursday, November 12, from 12AM to 4AM.

CTA roadway restrictions and detours will be in place to facilitate the demolition.

CONSTRUCTION RESTRICTIONS
     • No CTA lane closures / lane restrictions will be allowed
     • No deliveries / hauling activities will be allowed (exemptions may be allowed depending on location)
     • No impacts to the sidewalks will be allowed (exemptions may be allowed depending on location)

CONTACT
For questions and / or exemption requests to these restrictions, please contact:
     • Fermin Gomez, Airport Operations: Landside - FGOMEZ@lawa.org


